
    

                                                                                      
                                                                                                  October 30, 2009 
   

   
MEMORANDUM FOR:            
 OSS JPA Liaisons 
                                                    
 OSS Safety Officers 
                                                    
 OSS Contact People 
                                                    
 OSS Servicing Agents 
   
SUBJECT:                                 12 Volt Chargers 
   
   
12 volt chargers may seem innocent enough, but they should not be left un- 
attended in a vehicle for extended periods of time.  The attached photos are a  
result of a phone charger/docking station that overheated and started a fire.   
The safest approach is to unplug any device that is attached when a vehicle is  
turned off. 
   
Henry Brock 
Risk Manager 

 


